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Los Angeles Regional Water Quality Control Board 

April1 3, 2015 

Mr. John F. Babbitt 
President 
California Sulphur Company 
P.O. Box 176 
Wilmington, CA 907 48 

Dear Mr. Babbitt: 
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POSTPONEMENT OF BOARD CONSIDERATION FOR ADOPTION OF THE TENTATIVE 
TERMINATION OF WASTE DISCHARGE WASTE DISCHARGE REQUIREMENTS (WDRs) 
AND NATIONAL POLLUTANT DISCHARGE ELIMINATION SYSTEM (NPDES) PERMIT FOR 
CALIFORNIA SULPHUR COMPANY, WILMINGTON, CA. (NPDES NO. CA0059064, Cl NO. 
6546) 

Our letter dated March 5, 2015, informed you that consideration of the tentative termination of 
Waste Discharge Requirements (WDRs) for the subject facility would be heard during 
May 14, 2015, Board Hearing. During the April 8, 2015, teleconference call between California · 
Sulphur Company and Regional Water Board staff, you requested to postpone the Board hearing 
for consideration of this item to evaluate options for managing wastewater stored onsite for reuse 
and the storm water only discharge. 

Consideration of the tentative WDRs has been postponed to a future Board Hearing. We 
will advise you accordingly of the new Board Hearing date and location. 

If you have any questions, please contact Rosario Aston at (213) 576-6653. 

Sincerely, 

Cassandra D. Owens, Chief 
Industrial Permitting Unit 

cc: see Mailing List 
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April 13, 2015 

Ms. Robyn Stuber, Environmental Protection Agency, Region 9, Permits Branch (WTR-5) 
Mr. Kenneth Wong, U.S. Army Corps of Engineers 
Mr. Bryant Chesney, NOAA, National Marine Fisheries Service 
Mr. Jeff Phillips, Department of Interior, U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service 
Mr. William Paznokas, Department of Fish and Wildlife, Region 5 
Mr. Kurt Souza, State Water Resources Control Board, Drinking Water Division 
Ms. Teresa, Henry, California Coastal Commission, South Coast Region 
Mr. Theodore Johnson, Water Replenishment District of Southern California 
Mr. Tim Smith, Los Angeles County, Department of Public Works, Waste Management 

Division 
Mr. Angelo Bellomo, Los Angeles County, Department of Public Health 
City of Wilmington 
Mr. Peter Shellenbarger, Heal the Bay 
Ms. Liz Crosson, Los Angeles WaterKeeper 
Ms. Johanna Dyer, Natural Resources Defense Council 
Ms. Kristy Allen, Tetra Tech 
Mr. Ralph Appy, Environmental Consultant for California Sulphur Company 


